DEVELOPRO

LAND SERVICES 'N©

January 23, 2017

The City of London
300 Dufferin Avenue
London, ON

N6A 4L9

ATTENTION: Ms. Heather Lysynski , Planning and Environment Committee Secretary

Dear Ms. Lysynski
Re: Request for Delegation Status H-8713

This letter is to request delegation status at the next PEC meeting regarding file number H-
8713, removal of a holding provision h-189, of which I am the applicant.

Others have requested delegation status, I wish to be afforded the opportunity to respond to
their questions and concerns. Additionally, I would like to be able to respond to questions

or concerns from Committee members.

I grant permission to place the communication on the Agenda which will be posted on the
City of London website as a public document.

Sincerely,

Craig Linton
Developro Land Services Inc.




